
GREETINGS, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. 

They've volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The 

company's track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

As the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River that passes through Stibnite, it must travel by 

10.5 million tons of old, spent ore deposits and tailings materials from decades of mining activity. As 

you can imagine, this degrades water quality in the river. Midas Gold Idaho will remove, reuse, and 

reprocess these tailings and waste rock, which your own draft environmental impact statement says 

will help the local ecosystem by reducing the high concentrations of metals that have leached into 

the water. In Chapter 4 of the draft EIS, it says removing legacy tailings and waste lowers 

concentrations of antimony and arsenic in the East Fork South Fork of the Salmon River (4.9-70). this 

in itself will make the project more viable for the future of the area ,as the wider population from far 

and wide will come to view and value what has been achieved and more will be achieved as time 

goes by increasing the posibilities of further revenue for the area from tourism.and it is my in tention 

to visit this project when it really gets underway.. 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity, and sufficient time, to 

comment on this important project's permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2. 

 

Yours,m.j.norris 

 

 

Name: michael john norris 


